
(Dr. B. D. Harrison, sec'y 
Am. Co:n:fed. of Recipr. Examining & Licencing Med. Boo.rd.s} 

(typewritten eopy) 

Dr. B. D. Harrison, Secretary. 
Sault Ste. Marie . Michigan. 

Dear Doctor: 

Johns Hopkins University 1 

Baltimore, Md. 

Sept • .28, 1903. 

The subject upon which you write interests me intensely. It is a move in the right direction, am VJOrt}W of the support of a.ll practitioners throughout the country. It would be very important to get the active cooperation of the New York and Pennsylvania Boards. I do not see them among the signatures. If this is the date, October .27th neat, I shall be glad to attend the meeting an:l shall be very glad indeed to :rarticipate. Jtwould be well to ask some representative from the Maryland Sta.:be Beard, Would it not be ~11 at eacb.meeting of the State Medical societies to stir up tl\e net and get the boards thoroughly agitated so as to get pressure to bear upon the State Boards. 

With kind re~ds, 

Sincerely yours, 

ym Osler. 
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